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Bright Grahame Murray is relocating to new offices at 114a Cromwell Road, 
London, SW7 4AG on 21st November 2016. The move to Emperor’s Gate, 
Kensington, follows the recent recruitment of new senior staff as the firm looks to 
expand operations both in the UK and internationally. 

The new location places Bright Grahame Murray in the very heart of Kensington, 
close to Gloucester Road tube station and some of London’s most prestigious 
buildings. It’s excellent access to the London Underground and nearby car parks 
will benefit both clients and staff alike. 

Mark Cole, Senior Partner at Bright Grahame Murray: “We are much looking 
forward to moving in to our new offices. The prime location and new facilities will 
enable us to continue to expand and strengthen our services while delivering 
timely, practical and commercially viable solutions for our clients. It is an exciting 
new chapter in the Bright Grahame Murray story.”

There will be no change to telephone, fax numbers or email addresses.

NOTES:

Bright Grahame Murray is a medium-sized firm of Chartered Accountants based in Kensington, 
London. Founded in 1934, the firm provides a wide range of services to a diverse and sophisticated 
client base. Clients range from small start-ups to multinational public companies and from charities to 
commodity dealers. Bright Grahame Murray also acts for many non-corporate clients including 
proprietors of small businesses, partnerships, limited liability partnerships, pension schemes, trusts 
and high-net-worth individuals. Bright Grahame Murray's clients benefit from a strong partner led 
approach. The firm provides all clients with a Client Service Partner, who co-ordinates all the services 
on offer, ensuring that they make the most of the opportunities available to them. 

CONTACT:

T: +44 (0)20 7402 7444
post@bgm.co.uk


